

## UNIT COMMITMENT TO TRANSPORT FORM

## MICHIGAN CROSSROADS COUNCIL - SUMMER 2022



To be completed and submitted to camp upon arrival:

## Dear Unit Leader:

All units attending camp this summer will need to ensure that they are prepared to quickly remove a camper (youth or adult) from camp should they present with COVID-19 symptoms during their stay. Open, clear, and concise communication with the parents/guardians of your Scouts is essential to making this happen. We strongly recommend that EACH of your Scout's parents/guardians AND any adults attending camp without a vehicle have a plan in place to remove themselves or their camper from camp should the need arise – including providing you with a backup contact. PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT ANY PERSON WHO MAY PICK UP A SCOUT FROM CAMP IS LISTED ON THEIR HEALTH AND/OR CAMPER RELEASE FORM AS AN APPROVED ADULT!

In the event that COVID-19 symptoms present themselves in any of your campers while at camp — they will need to be picked up in a quick and timely manner. It will be the responsibility of the Unit leadership at camp to make the appropriate contacts or provide transportation — ensuring that all Youth Protection standards are met.

As the representative of my Unit, I understand that - at any time during my campers stay at a Michigan Crossroads Council Summer Camp Program - I may be called upon to transport my camper from camp for COVID-19 reasons. I commit that my Unit has a plan in place with EACH of our families to be reachable and to provide transportation for the camper for the duration of the session that my Unit is at camp. Furthermore, upon consultation with the Camp Management Team, I agree that a camper from our Unit that must be removed from camp due to COVID-19 symptoms presenting themselves will be picked up within 6 hours of contacting the family.

On-Site Unit Leader's Name:	On-Site Unit Leader's Signature:
On-Site Unit Leader's Cell Phone Number:()	Unit Number:
Date Signed:	

